SUPERVISOR James J. Bach (716) 652-7590 jbach@townofaurora.com



TOWN CLERK Martha L. Librock (716) 652-3280 townclerk@townofaurora.com

TOWN OF AURORA

Aurora Municipal Center 575 Oakwood Avenue, East Aurora, NY 14052 www.townofaurora.com

James A Back

To:

Aurora Planning Board

From: Aurora Town Board

Date: September 28, 2021

Re:

Planning Board recommendation for 430 Maple ODA

At the September 27, 2021 Town Board meeting, the Board voted unanimously to send the ODA application from Frank Russo back to the Planning Board for further detail.

The Board is requesting that the decision of the Planning Board include the reasons for its recommendation that the Town Board deny the ODA application.